
  

 

Thanking God for the Past  
as We Look to the Future 

November is an emotional month. It begins with 

All Saints Day (November 1st) when we thank 
God for all the Saints who have gone before us. 

The next day is All Souls, (November 2nd), 
traditionally called the Commemoration of All the 
Faithful Departed or the Day of the Dead. Many 

Christian denominations mark this with a day of 
prayer and remembrance for the souls of those 

who have died. 

A few days later, on Armistice 

Day, (November 11th) the 
nation comes together to 

remember and give thanks to 
God for all those who sacrificed their lives while serving the country in the 

armed forces. Armistice Day was first observed at 11am on 11 November 
1919 throughout the British Commonwealth to commemorate the armistice 
agreement that ended the First World War a year earlier. It’s name was 

changed from Armistice to Remembrance during the Second World War, to 
include those who died during that war; and now includes all servicemen and 

women who have been killed or injured while serving their country. Services are held at parish 
churches and local memorials on the closest Sunday to Armistice Day (November 8th). 

As November starts with a series of acts of remembrance to thank 

God for all those who have gone before us, it concludes with the 
excitement of Advent Sunday (November 29th) when Christians begin 
looking forward to celebrating the coming into the world of Christ. 

Advent Sunday marks the start of a new liturgical year for the 

Christian Church, a year that we hope and pray will enable the world to 
come to terms with Covid-19 and enable us all not only to rebuild our 

local communities, but make our churches stronger and more relevant 
to the new world we will be serving. 
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A couple of pictures that you 
might like to colour in. 

 

WORDSEARCH ~ Two Desperate People 
(You can read this story on page 2.) 

 

 

Can you find your way through the maze? 
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Kid’s Zone 

Have you seen the page on our website dedicated especially for you at: 
http://stpaulsfairhaven.weebly.com/kids-zone.html? 


